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Campus Chairs Update 

January 2022 
 

Extended Health Ratification  

Ratification of the Extended Health Settlement Agreement will be held Wednesday, February 16th.  Members will 
be sent an email to register through SGEU (vote@simplyvoting.com) to be eligible to vote electronically.  Voting 
will be open from 12 noon until 6 pm.  Meetings will be held 12-12:30, 12:30-1 and 4:30-5:00, links to the zoom 
meetings will follow.  

 

Job Evaluation Committee Notetaker  

A call will open February 11th, for 2 weeks to fill the vacant note taker position on the Job Evaluation 
Committee.  The term will commence the month following elections if needed.  The note taker will become a 
rating member of the JEC commencing September 2022 to complete a two year term on the JEC.  Interested 
members from either Regina or Moose Jaw and should contact their Campus Chair by end of day February 
25th .  Should an election be required, a voting date will be announced shortly after nomination/volunteers have 
been determined. 

 

Covid Testing Grievance 

The bargaining committee filed a group grievance on the excessive number of negative tests that SaskPolytech 
expected from those employees who chose not to vaccinate or chose not to disclose their vaccination status in 
response to the COVID-19 direction from the employer.    As part of the settlement sought, we are requesting 
reimbursement for those members who were paying for these tests.    Therefore we are requesting that members 
who are testing due to Covid and paying for such tests, please ensure that you retain all receipts since January 3 
and send copies of your receipts to PSBUAdmin@sgeu.org. 
 
 
In solidarity,  
 
Deb Zawada-Wiebe, PSBC Bargaining Chair 
Ryan Greyeyes, PSBC Vice Chair & Campus Chair, Saskatoon Campus & SPAO 
Jon Burke, Campus Chair, Regina Campus 
Tara Wrubleski, Campus Chair, Moose Jaw Campus 
Twila Johnson, Campus Chair, Prince Albert Campus 
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